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NOTICE OF TRUTH ACT COMMUNITY PRESENTATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, October 27, 2020, at 6:00 pm, a public community 

presentation will be held, by videoconference, during a Special Board of Supervisors Meeting, pursuant 

to Government Code section 7283.1(d), to provide information to the public about Immigration and 

Customs Enforcement (ICE) access to individuals and to receive and consider public comment. 

  

The Board of Supervisors welcomes you to the videoconference meeting, which will be held via Zoom, 

and appreciates your participation.  

 

 The Zoom log-in information is as follows:  

Please click this URL to join. https://smcgov.zoom.us/j/95279765626 

 

 Or join by phone: 

Dial (for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

US: +1 669 900 6833 - Webinar ID: 952 7976 5626 

  

The meeting is also available on video streaming via Legistar. Click the link below; a new window will 

open containing the video player and the relevant agenda document (in PDF format) and can be accessed 

by clicking the “Video Streaming” link on the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors’ 

website: https://sanmateocounty.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx . 

  

Closed captioning will be provided. While watching the video broadcast, please scroll over the video and 

click “CC” to turn closed captions to on.  
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